
COLORADO SPRINGS FINE ARTS CENTER
30 WEST DALE STREET COLORADO SPRINGS, COLORADO 80903

March 8, 1974

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Milo M. Naeve, Directo

Dear Laura:

Mrs. Demmin, who is working with the Arts Center on 
research for an exhibition of Van Briggle ceramics, has 
mentioned that you brought to her attention a photograph 
of Artus and Anne Van Briggle in the pottery. I would 
be interested to have a print for a catalogue we are 
producing for the exhibition and would therefore like to 
know if you could supply us with one if the photograph is 
one you owned. We are also interested in any other 
photographs or information you might have concerning the 
pottery.

Looking forward to your visit,

Y ours s incerely,

Director

MMNri


